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January – February 2013  
 
The Glynn Vivian Art Gallery 'Artist in Residence' programme is an opportunity for 

the community to interact, exchange and engage with an artist and to offer artists an 

opportunity for reflection, research and collaboration. Our artist for January – 

February 2013 is Hannah Downing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hannah graduated from Swansea Metropolitan University in 2008. She has worked 

as a painting assistant, Artist in Residence at Aberystwyth Arts Centre in 2010 and 

won the first BEEP Painting Prize in 2012. 

 

Image: Artist in Residence: Hannah Downing, January – February 2013 



‘This is a really great opportunity for artists, and I am extremely grateful to have 
been given the chance to take part.’ – Hannah Downing 
 

 
Artist Talk 
Thursday 17 January 1pm 
Hannah gives an introduction to her work and projects to date. Part of ‘Art’s Birthday’ 
celebrations. 
 
Open Studio 
Tuesdays – Saturdays, 10am – 3pm 
Open studio throughout her residency. 

 
Workshop 
Saturday 23 February, 11am – 4pm  
Saturday Adult Class 
 
Wednesday 27  February, 1pm – 3pm  
55+ Workshop 
 
The drawing workshops, “beyond the frame” consisted of four drawing activities to be 
done throughout the day, each presenting different starting points as ways of 
exploring an expanded view through observational drawing. Different materials and 
techniques were attributed to each activity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
     
            

            

       

‘I posed myself the question of “what does looking look like” to be used as a central 

theme, taking a particular interest in panoramic views. I felt that the studio space 

seemed to lend itself to this. As part of an experimental approach, a few of the things 

that I did were: I created a 360degree panorama of the studio; made a sort of 3D 

photo collage and some 'vertical panoramas' of trees in Singleton Park. Also, having 

Image: Some drawings as part of the workshop 
(Photo credit: Tom Goddard) 



fixated on the studio windows for quite a long time, towards the end of the residency 

I made several photo-collages of the windows taken from several different viewpoints 

around the studio.’ – Hannah Downing 

 


